
Newsletter—Week Ending 11th October 2024 

                     

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

18th October– PFA Halloween Disco 

21st-25th October– Parents evening 

consultations 

25th October– End of Term 1 

4th November– INSET DAY-No Pupils in school 

5th November– Term 2 Starts Pupils back to school 

TEAM OF THE WEEK! 

This week’s team of the 

week are: 

P16: James H, Soraia &    

William R  

KS4: Francesca, Antony,  Grace G & Cody 

KS3: Tommy,  Thomas S,  Max R, Akvile & 

Evan 

Primary: Llewellyn, Khiros, Freddie,      

Bonny, Harry B & Nelson 

HALLOWEEN DISCO 
 
Halloween Disco will be next Friday 18th 
October 6:30 - 8:30pm.  
 
Please return the slip along with the money 
if you wish to come. Please let us know if 
you require a new letter and we can 
provide this.  
 
We hope to see lots of you there! 

PARENTS’ EVENING phone calls 
 

Please contact  your child’s class 
Teacher via seesaw to arrange a 
time slot for their phone call. 

Monday 21
st

  Oct  Tuesday 22nd Oct 
Duck - Becky R  Owl - Polly L 
Avon - Becky M/Polli B P16IO - Isobel  
Kingfisher - Beth  Bluebird - Chloe 
Frome - Kate   P16RM- Rhiannon 
 
Wednesday 23

rd
 Oct Thursday 24

th
 Oct 

Pine - Rachel R/ Chaka Birch- Al 
Ash - Sarah R  P16RM- Tim 
Robin - Vicky C  Axe- Meghan 
Elm - Julie L   Yeo- Lucy  
  
Throughout week  
Willow- Leanne, Hawk- Becky M 
  
If parents would like to speak to any other teachers 
please let your child’s class team know so they can 
make arrangements: 
 
Julia McIntryre - Outdoor Education 
Katherine Lynn - Creative Arts 
Holly Atkins - Career Advisor  
Mark Senior - Headteacher 
Katie Barnes - Deputy-responsible for teaching & 
learning  
Cheri Frost - Assistant Head/SENCo - individual pupil 
needs 
Polli Bravery - Assistant Head - behaviour, 
attendance, safeguarding 
Becky Mitchell - Assistant Head - curriculum 



MESSAGE TO STAFF FROM 
GOVENORS 

At the Pupil Committee meeting on 
Wednesday, Governors looked at a 
range of information including the use of 
RPI, progress across the whole school 
and attendance. Governors noted how 
the use of RPI had decreased over time 
and that attendance at the school was 
better than the national average. The 
behaviour data showed how the young 
people at Ravenswood learn, through 
consistent behaviour management and 
effective interventions, how to regulate 
their own behaviour. We want to send 
our thanks and congratulations to all the 
staff who are making Ravenswood a 
safe place where pupils enjoy learning 
and make effective preparations for 
their futures. 

 

Mike Evans - Chair of Pupil Committee 

 NEW ACCIDENT FORMS 

Our accident 

logging system will 

soon change to 

send out electronic 

notifications instead 

of families receiving 

a paper copy of an accident form. This 

notification should contain the same 

information as the previously supplied 

paper forms, and should be sent to the 

parent listed as ‘Priority 1’ on the 

contact details you provided to school. 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch 

with the school if you have any 

questions.  



 KEEPING SAFE ONLINE 

There are lots of things you can do to keep yourself safe online. 

• Think before you post.  Don’t upload or share anything you wouldn’t 
want your parents, carers, teachers or future employers seeing.  Once 
you post something, you lose control of it, especially if someone else 
screenshots or shares it. 

• Don’t share personal details.  Keep things like your address, phone 
number, full name, school and date of birth private, and check what peo-
ple can see in your privacy settings.  Remember that people can use 
small clues like a school logo in a photo to find out a lot about you. 

• Watch out for phishing and scams.  Phishing is when someone tries to 
trick you into giving them information, like your password.  Someone 
might also try to trick you by saying they can make you famous or that 
they’re from a talent agency.  Never click links from emails or messages 
that ask you to log in or share your details, even if you think they might be 
genuine.  If you’re asked to log into a website, go to the app or site direct-
ly instead. 

• Think about who you’re talking to.  There are lots of ways that people 
might try to trick you into trusting them online.  Even if you like and trust 
someone you’ve met online, never share personal information with them 
like your address, full name, or where you go to school.  

• Keep your device secure.  Make sure that you’re keeping your infor-
mation and device secure. 

• Never give out your password.  You should never give out your pass-
word or log-in information.  Make sure you pick strong, easy to remember 
passwords. 

• Cover your webcam.  Some viruses will let someone access your 
webcam without you knowing, so make sure you cover your webcam 
whenever you’re not using it. 

Do not share any pictures within anyone online that you wouldn’t want 
your Mum, Dad, siblings, teachers to see. 



PUPIL ARTWORK 
DISPLAYED IN 
TESCO 
 
We are very proud that 
Ravenswood art work 
has been spotted in 
the Nailsea Tesco - 
hanging up by the 
checkout.  
 
Lovely work!! 
 

  

 


